
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents/Carers 
 
2nd March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The situation regarding Coronavirus continues to be very dynamic. 
 
We continue to work closely with our health and safety advisers to monitor the situation 
and will follow the guidance from the Department of Health and Social Care and Public 
Health England. 
 
The link to their guidance can be found here:  https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-
coronavirus-information-for-the-public , we will update you with any significant changes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrea Arlidge 
Chief Executive 
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